
Currently, the center has an

agreement with Meals on

Wheels for lunch every

Monday, Wednesday and

Friday, for free or a small dona-

tion.

The senior center staff

kitchen manager and volunteer

chef provide meals on

Tuesdays and Thursdays for

$5.

Starting Dec. 14, more peo-

ple will be able to eat lunch at

the center.

The senior center also has an

agreement with the Memory

Loss Center, which uses space

in the center to provide private

care to people with

Alzheimer’s disease or demen-

tia for $10 per day.

“The volunteers are there

three days a week, but they are

looking for more participants,”

May said. 

With 30 to 40 volunteers and

people coming into the center

for meals, exercises, card

games, games of pool, meet-

ings and events, there has been

a greater increase in usage,

which has led to the center

looking to expand in other

ways.

“A building expansion was

expected,” May said. “The big

deal is the finances, but it’s

where we’re headed.”

The center’s expansion will

cost approximately $500,000

to fit in all the necessary

changes, including the addition

of a dozen more parking

places.

An architect already has

plans, and a fundraising project

will get underway soon. 

The center is planning a

community-wide event on

Saturday, Jan. 9, to welcome

people of all ages. 

“Mark your calendars now

and plan on celebrating with

us,” said May.

The senior center will be

closed for the holidays from

Monday, Dec. 21, until

Monday, Jan. 4.

For more information about

the center, events, meals and

services, go to www.florence

seniorcenter.org or call 541-

997-8844.
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We’re looking for the cutest critters to 
compete in our photo contest!

Take a Shot at Our Petacular Grand Prize:

The Winning pet will be the “Cover Pet” 

in our Winter special section, 

the Ultimate Pet Guide
PLUS will win:

A PET’S WAG BAG
* Prize may not include items from contest sponsors

* Pets that have won in the 

past are not eligible to win.

ENTER YOUR PET NOW!
Until December 9th

Here’s the Scoop on How to Enter…

1. Email your photo to 

klibby@thesiuslawnews.com. There is a $5 

processing fee, we will call you for payment.

2. The most photogenic pet will be selected by our 

panel of judges.

3.  All pets and the grand prize winner will be 

featured in the December 12th issue.

4. You may also enter by mail. Simply fi ll out this 

contest form, and send it and payment along with 

a labeled photo of your pet to:

Siuslaw News
148 Maple • P.O. Box 10
Florence, OR 97439

WE’VE MOVED!

Open Monday - Saturday, 9am-5pm

Next to Papa Murphy’s541-997-2726

1751 12th Street, Florence

Your Name: _________________________________

Pet’s Name: _________________________________

Pet’s Breed:  ____________________Age:________

Phone:  ____________________________________

Email:  ____________________________________

__Check Enclosed Make Check Payable to: The Siuslaw News

__V/MC/D#_______________________________

exp.____________
PLEASE NOTE, IF YOU WISH TO HAVE YOUR PHOTO RETURNED,

PLEASE INCLUDE A SELF-ADDRESSED STAMPED ENVELOPE WITH YOUR ENTRY. 
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John C. Bachmann, DVM

Oceanside Veterinary Hospital
Open Monday-Friday 8:00-5:00

1739 West 22nd St. - Florence

Caring for pets and their people.

(541) 997-9300Lindsey A. Franz, DVM

Pet Photo Contest Mail-In Entry Form

Open 7am - 7 pm Monday - Saturday • Sunday 8am - 6pm

24-Hour Caregiver on  Site - Licensed and Insured
4370 Hwy. 101 North • In the Florence RV Complex (next to Bi-Mart)

541-590-2466 - Shot Records Required

Let us cater to  your pets!
Daily  • Weekly • Monthly 

and “play dates”

15% OFF 

FOR HOLIDAY

FREE 

ESTIMATE

 

ALL 

NATURAL 

DRY 

1-3 HOURS.

Attention Riverfront property owners...

CRANE BARGE ON THE 

SIUSLAW RIVER.

We are available for any dock work such as; 
pile driving, dock construction 
or repair, gangway installations, 

or any other services. 

Billeter Marine, LLC
541-269-8600

 www.billetermarine.com

SHOP FRIDAY & SATURDAY

11:00 am - 1:00 pm receive 20 % off

1:00 pm - 4:00 pm receive 10% off
Offers apply to Silver Sand Dollar Jewelry only.

Great STOCKING STUFFERS from $3.00 and up.

Silver Sand Dollar

1499 Bay Street

(Old Port Building)

541-997-0111

Receive a FREE Charm

Bracelet and Charm with a

purchase over $25.00

Closed Wednesdays

& Sundays

Florence Senior Center at 1570 Kingwood St. will soon
offer events for all seniors and guests, regardless of age.
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The Fullers set the boxes of

gloves up in the hallway out-

side of the fourth and fifth

grade classrooms, and with

the help of elementary princi-

pal Mike Harklerode, had stu-

dents file by in small groups

to choose their gloves.

The Fullers then took the

gloves to Siuslaw Middle

School to distribute. Any

remaining gloves would be

given to high school coun-

cilors to allocate.

The Fullers held car washes

and fundraisers throughout

the year to help pay for the

gloves. They also created a

senior scholarship program.

“This is what our son want-

ed us to do,” Amber said.

Harklerode said, “It is nice

to have a community group

come in, especially when they

have a personal connection to

the school and to the heart-

healthy community. Something

like this is not on kids’ radar.

... This can help start the con-

versation at home and put it on

their radar.” 

Anyone interested in donat-

ing to the glove program can

call Amber Fuller at 541-999-

7656.

Heart from 1A

Senior from 1A

A new season of Siuslaw

School Districts’s Twilight pro-

gram “Magical Mystery Bus

Tours” will begin Thursday,

Jan. 7. 

This year, the trips will be

limited to grades 5-8, and will

be restricted to a regular group

of eight attendees, with seven

alternates. 

Alternative students will fill

in when regulars are ill, have

appointments, etc.

Tours will be on the first,

second and fourth Thursday of

each month.

After Spring Break, the

group of alternates will be able

to move to the priority group of

eight if they choose, and new

sign-ups will be accepted.

This updated version of last

year’s program includes a new

name, the Twilight Explorers.

In accordance with

Twilight’s educational goals of

enrichment and recreation,

these trips will continue to visit

Florence area businesses and

agencies with the objective of

showing students the variety of

interesting people, activities

and employment opportunities

there are in their hometown. 

Last year’s visits included

the U.S. Coast Guard Station

Siuslaw River, Florence Police

Department, Siuslaw Valley

Fire and Rescue, C & M

Stables, Foglio Trucking,

Siuslaw Public Library, Sea

Lion Caves, PeaceHealth Peace

Harbor Medical Center with

Western Lane Ambulance

District and more. 

Organizers have developed a

list of possible destinations for

this year.

Some changes have been

made to the program’s basic

structure in order to make it

easier for the “tourists” and

their families. 

Besides a set group of travel-

ers, the mystery part of the pro-

gram has been removed so that

parents will know precisely

where their students are going

each Thursday.

Twilight students will need

to sign-up soon; the selection

of the group of eight Explorers

and the alternates will complet-

ed by Thursday, Dec. 17.

This activity is administered

by Lisa Utz and Lynn

Anderson as a part of Siuslaw’s

Twilight after-school program . 

All tours will be led by Jim

Grano and Ben Wells.

Twilight bus tours resume Jan. 7

The Twilight Explorers tour is resuming in January.
Students who participated in last year’s bus tour visited
places like the U.S. Coast Guard Station Siuslaw River.
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